
From: Easthaven Animal Hospital <easthavenanimalhospital@gmail.com>  
Sent: Monday, January 14, 2019 4:54 PM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Subject: Re: ZBA18-031; 3100 WASHTENAW AVENUE 

 

I and my company support WPG Management in their petition for their 6 foot variance. 

 

Thank you and thank you for taking good care of Ann Arbor for all of us! 

 

Terrence McCarthy 

Owner 

Easthaven Animal Hospital 

 

 

 

--  

Easthaven Animal Hospital 

easthavenanimalhospital@gmail.com 

734 971 3444 

2140 South Huron Parkway 

Ann Arbor MI, 48104 

M-F 8am-8pm & Sa 8:30am-1pm 
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